
Dear Pandacorn families,
This month's unit was "Fairy Tales". We learned important concepts such as 
compassion and stranger danger. We engaged in activities and studied new 
"Fairy Tales" throughout the month.
WWe made puppets and reenacted the 3 Billy Goats Gruff story. We made a 
concerted effort to raise our voices. One day, we were asked to colour a piece of 
paper. We then covered our beautiful colouring with black. Yuck! We scratched 
the black colour with toothpicks to create a pretty drawing. We understood that 
beauty can sometimes be hidden, just like in the "Ugly Duckling" story.
WWe also made the 3 little pigs' houses and blew them down like the big bad 
wolf. It was very easy to blow the straw and stick houses, but the rock house 
proved itself to be too sturdy for us.
Our science project for this month was to make a toy box. We cut tissue boxes 
and made lids with handles. We then decorated our boxes!
On October 12 and 25, we went on a field trip to the tOn October 12 and 25, we went on a field trip to the traffic park. We learned 
about the rules of the road. For example, drivers and cyclists must keep to the 
left. They also have to stop when the traffic light turns red. After that, we had a 
picnic. This field trip was simply wonderful. 
The following dThe following day, the fire department invited us and our parents to a disaster 
prevention program. The firefighters shared their knowledge and expertise on 
how to use fire extinguishers and AEDs in case a disaster occurs. Our parents 
helped us put out the fire with the fire extinguishers. We also 
experienced a real earthquake in a truck! To conclude the day, we had another 
picnic with our parents. This disaster program was a huge success!
on Fridon Friday, October 28, we enjoyed a Halloween Party . We decorated our 
Trick-or-Treat bag, made slime and went trick-or-treating around the school! 
After lunch, we made monster doughnuts. 
In October, we celebrated Go's birthday. Happy Brithday Go! Last but not least, 
we welcomed a new friend in the Sparkling Pandacorn familly. His name is 
Pragnay!
It was a busy but exciting month! Our next unit will be "Environment".
Kind regards,Kind regards,
The Pandacorn Team
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